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The Federation of State Boards of Physical Therapy (FSBPT) recently 
announced the discontinuation of the aPTitude Continuing Competence 
System, by the end of 2019 (final date – to be determined).   
  
Effective immediately, Nevada licensees are no longer required to utilize the 
aPTitude system.   
 
After receiving notification, the Nevada Physical Therapy Board began 
working with the FSBPT and our software vendor on plans to help ensure a 
seamless transition for our licensees.  Our goal is to import Nevada licensee 
data directly from the aPTitude system into our inLumon licensing system.  
This project may not be completed prior to your renewal date.  Therefore, 
licensees should be prepared to enter continuing competence information 
and upload copies of course completion certificates into the licensing system 
when renewing their license.   Individuals with aPTitude accounts still have 
the ability to access the aPTitude website to download their course 
completion certificates. The final date of this system has not been announced 
by the FSBPT.   Please do not delay in retrieving any records that you want 
from aPTitude, as you will no longer have access after the system is shut 
down.   Any questions regarding the aPTitude system should be addressed 
to communications@fsbpt.org. 
 
We would like to extend our thanks to licensees who created an aPTitude 
account to report compliance and upload continuing competence completion 
records.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  The Board is 
working hard to ensure that the process is simplified for licensees going 
forward.  The Board Office is available to assist with any questions related 
to license renewals, and may be contacted at (702) 876-5535. 
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